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27 November 2023 

Birmingham Repertory Theatre Workshop 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Friday 8 December 2023, pupils will be participating in a workshop with the Birmingham Repertory Theatre company in 
our school's drama studio. 

Your child has been selected to attend this exclusive workshop based on the high quality of their work in Performing Arts 
lessons. This is a wonderful opportunity for them to work directly with a professional from such a prestigious theatre arts 
institution. 

Additionally, this workshop experience will allow your child to explore their interest in pursuing Performing Arts as a possible 
area of study in Years 10 and 11. The production aspects of the workshop also connect to pathway program options our 
school offers for further study in Performing Arts at the BTEC level, should your child be considering Performing Arts as a 
BTEC subject. 

Yours sincerely, 

S Rhone-Windridge 
Mrs S Rhone-Windridge 
Subject Leader: Performing Arts 
 


